
 

Travelling Upriver 2024 

 

For journeys upriver towards Beeses we need permission to leave the Bristol Floating Harbour via the 

Netham Lock gates.   

These are sometimes closed due to high tides, preventing us from travelling further.  

Here are the range of dates where the tides allow travel upriver – please note that Beeses is usually 

open from Easter Weekend until mid-October. 

Once you have found the dates best suited for your journey, call 0117 927 3416 to speak to our friendly 

office who will be happy to book you in.  

 

• January 1st- 9th 

• January 18th - 26th 

• February 1st- 8th 

• February 17th- 22nd 

• March 1st - 8th 

• March 16th – 24th 

• March 28th – April 6th 

• April 14th – 23rd 

• April 26th – May 5th 

• May 12th – 21st 

• May 26th – June 3rd 

• June 10th – 21st 

• June 27th – July 5th 

• July 9th – 20th 

• July 28th – August 4th 

• August 8th – 18th 

• August 26th – 31st 

• September 7th – 16th 

• September 24th – 30th 

• October 6th – 15th 

• October 22nd – 30th 

• November 4th – 13th 

• November 20th – 30th 

• December 1st – 13th 

• December 20th – 31st 

 

 

Please contact Beeses to check their availability. 

Telephone 0117 977 7412 

Email  info@beeses.co.uk 

Website www.beeses.co.uk 

mailto:info@beeses.co.uk
http://www.beeses.co.uk/

